
Reminder:  Follow our Facebook and Twitter pages for all up to date information.  

22nd May 2020 

Tel: 01827 892422 

Email: admin2018@welearn365.com               

Please refer to previous news-

letters to see how we explain 

social distancing. 

Welfare  Vouchers 

For parents of children entitled to FSM, if you are struggling 

during this time you can apply for welfare vouchers.  

Call  0800 4081448 or 01926 359182. You will be asked 

for each child's name, date of birth and a valid mobile 

number 

Email—

 warwickshirelocalwelfarescheme@warwickshire.gov.uk

.  You will need to include each child's name, date of 

birth and a valid mobile number 

 Hello everybody! 

I cant believe this is the end of the first half of 

the summer term. It would normally have been 

a busy time with SATS and assessments but 

instead it has been further adjusting to life at home.  

School has remained a hive of activity with the children of key 

workers attending every day and will remain so over the half 

term break.  

Next week as it is half term there will be no work provided on 

Eschools as was the case for the Easter break.  

From June 1 we could be welcoming back children from      

Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 into school. From that date, all 

children will be expected to wear  uniform, including the key 

worker group.  

The plans for coming back to school will be emailed later today 

(Friday) to the parents directly involved. This will include a 

letter about the arrangements specific for your child, a booklet 

for the children so they know what to expect and a general 

plan outlining how school will operate during the planned ex-

tension of opening. It all remains subject to the governments 

decision expected later next week. A generic of the plan and 

the measures we are taking at this time will be sent out with 

this newsletter and will be available on the school website in 

the Parent and Community sections. This will enable parents 

of children in Years 2-5 to see what is happening in school.  

Our aim in providing this information to parents is to enable 

you to make an informed decision about your child’s return 

and also to be able to talk to them about what school will be 

like. It will not be school as they remember it. It will look and 

feel very different.  We will endeavour to maintain the warmth 

of our  school but with social distancing in place—this will be 

tricky.  

Thank you for your continued support throughout this time. It 

means a lot to the staff team. 

Mrs Cross :o) 

 

Contacting school 

During school hours you can telephone school on 01827 

892422 or leave a message on the answerphone which will be 

picked up the next working day.  

Email school any time on  

admin2018@welearn365.com this is checked daily 

If you have a safeguarding concern you can use    either meth-

od of contact above using FAO DSL as the subject of an email 

or contact  Warwickshire MASH on 01926 414144 

An example 

of a socially   

distanced 

classroom in 

our schools.  
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